
Announces :“St. Thérèse Family Homecoming”™ at 
The National Shrine and Museum of St. Thérèse. 8501 Bailey Road, Darien, Illinois

 
 We are honored to welcome the relics of St. Thérèse and her parents,

Sts. Louis and Zélie Martin, from September 17 through October 1, 2023 
open to the public from 9:00 AM to 8:00 PM, daily.

 
This special visit is sponsored by the Society of the Little Flower, which is dedicated to
promoting the spirituality and message of St. Thérèse of Lisieux, also known as the 

   Little Flower. The relics will be available for public veneration during this time, giving
visitors the opportunity to deepen their faith and connect with this holy family.

 
 The Society of the Little Flower spreads devotion to the Little Flower and her 

spirituality, as well as supports the Carmelite ministries throughout world.
 

Visit us at www.littleflower.org/relicsvisit 
or call (800) 621-2806.

 For more information, (administrators and press only):
Mary T. Lambert, International Development Director/Marketing

mary.lambert@littleflower.org


